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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 8:02 AM
To: mikecorcoran000@gmail.com
Cc: Lisa Martin; Willie Williams; Joanna Zimny
Subject: 1478 Ames Avenue

Hello Mr. Corcoran, 
You have asked to reschedule today’s hearing.  If you are rescheduling because you want time to do the 
work, then we will not reschedule.  At this hearing we will be talking about problem solving and what your 
asks is, time to come into compliance, etc.  If you cannot come in person, we can call you at your phone 
number 651-235-2662.   Please confirm before 11:00 today.  I will be in hearing but you may call 651-266-
8585 and someone can give us the information.  Thanks. 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


